
  
       

 CITY OF NEWTON, MASSACHUSETTS 
                                  Transportation Advisory Group (TAG) 

 
 

  
 

  
Wednesday,	Sept	21,	2022,	4-6PM	

Special	IN	PERSON	meeting	
Outdoors	at	Nathaniel	Allen	House	

35	Webster	St.	
 

 
The Transportation Advisory Group welcomes members of the public with interest 
in issues related to transportation, parking, safety, and streetscape design in the 
city of Newton.  
 
Contact: Michael Halle, Chair, m -at- halle.us . 
 
** NOTE  IN-PERSON TIME AND PLACE **  
This month, we bid farewell to Nicole Freedman, Director of Transportation 
Planning and our strong partner in safe and convenient transportation for 
everyone. Nicole has accepted the position of Executive Director for the New 
England Mountain Bike Association (NEMBA).  
 
We thank her for six years of great work in Newton, including leading more than 
$10 million in grants for improved bicycle and pedestrian facilities.  
 
We will spend the first part of the meeting discussing the future of the programs 
that Nicole is responsible for in Newton.  
 
From 5:30-6PM we’ll have a joint celebration and farewell event with Bike Newton. 
All are welcome! The meeting will be held outside at the Nataniel Allen House in 
West Newton. There is a tent covering the space in case of rain. The site is 
accessible and restrooms are available. 
 
AGENDA 
 

4:00  Welcome and introductions  
 
4:05  Agenda additions and announcements 

  
4:15  The future of Newton Transportation Planning and related  
programs – a discussion with Nicole Freedman. 

 
         5:25 Next meeting planning and adjourn formal meeting 
 

5:30-6:00  Celebration and farewell for Nicole, joint with Bike Newton.  
All are  welcome to attend. 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ruthanne Fuller, Mayor 
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